
NATURAL PROTEIN FOR CATTLE
L I Q U I D  S U P P L E M E N T S

SUPLAFLO10
NP

> �Annual Oonooie shutdown is from 3pm Saturday 28 January 
until 8am Monday 27 February 2023

> �We’ll undertake essential maintenance to help ensure our 
2023 supply runs smoothly

> �SuplaFlo 10NP will be available throughout the shutdown

> �The annual Oonooie shutdown is from 3pm on Saturday 28 January  
until 8am on Monday 27 February 2023

> �During this time, there will only be access to Suplaflo 10NP, which must be booked  
24 hours in advance

> �Place your liquid fertiliser or stockfeed order before 3pm Wednesday 25 January for 
pickup prior to the shutdown 

ESSENTIAL MAINTENANCE

We use this annual shutdown period to carry out essential maintenance on our Oonooie 
site. This includes inspecting tanks and electrical equipment to help minimise the risk of 
any interruptions to supply later in the season, especially during times of peak demand. 

If you have any questions about the shutdown, or would like to order products before 
the maintenance period, please contact our customer service team on 1800 881 957 or 
email agservices@wilmar.com.au 

ANNUAL 
OONOOIE 
SHUTDOWN


